
Streets, Building & Grounds Meeting 

April 7th, 2016 

 

Members Present 

 Al Scholma, Karl Wilkins and Chris Shepard 

Public Present 

Harold Andrus, John Raymond, Tim McKay, Bill Yoder, Nathan Swift and Bill Andrews 

Meeting called to order 7:07pm 

Ball fields will be worked on in upcoming weeks by Bill Yoder. He is going to put clay in areas of field; we 

are also putting in water facet for spraying fields. Church team will be playing on Monday night and fast 

pitch on Tuesday night. Church team will be paying $100, they will maintain the fields. Fast pitch teams 

will pay $300 for the year. 

 Talked about the floor in one of the building needs to be replaced Harold Andrus and Al Scholma will 

see what needs to be done. 

We need to repair fence around softball fields. 

We are asking for no more than $5000 to have Sandman Trucking come and fix Hammond Road. 

We are putting together a 5year road work plan of different streets that need repair. First streets that 

needs to be done is the one by the hardware store and Pixelvine, Warren, where the waterline was fixed 

last year. 

We are asking the council to hire Matt Thompson again this year for our summer help. $10 per hour for 

30 hours a week starting right away. 

Talked about all the committee getting together to have better communication. 

Meeting adjourned 8:25 

  

 Al Scholma-Chair 

                                                                 


